
11and the offering amounted to $31.35, which we thought was 
very good considering the size of the meeting.

The Rev. Mr. Clark kindly gave a very interesting lecture 
under the auspices of the Auxiliary, the subject being a 
“ Sketch of the life and work of J. G. Paton.” There was a 
large attendance and a very liberal collection in aid of the 
funds of the Society.

The total amount collected during the year was $1*4.37, 
and also goods to the value of $80.

On reviewing the work of the year just closed, we feel 
that there is much cause for thankfulnesss and encouragement, 
but we desire more and more to extend our sympathy and 
help to those who are living in darkness and the shadow of 
death, that they may be brought into the glorious light and 
liberty of the Sun of Righteousness.
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